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Dear parents and carers,  
 

This week  
In maths we have been looking at size ordering, from largest to smallest. We have been doing 
this with objects in the classroom, as well as cutting and sticking pictures. 
 
We have read the elves and the shoemaker as part of our fairy tales topic.  We have also 
continued to learn the Gingerbread man story, which the children are really enjoying. 
 
In our RE lessons we have talked about the Parable of the talents. Thinking about our own 
talents, and ensuring that we share them as Jesus asks us to. 
 
This week we had a talk from the fire service, we learnt lots about how to keep ourselves safe. 
Unfortunately the fire engine was unable to make it this week, but we have re-arranged for 
another time. 

Reminders  

• PE continues to be on a Tuesday morning, please ensure that the children have their kit 

in school. Earrings should be removed rather than taped please. 

• We have had a lot of birthdays now in foundation – we only have milk delivered for 

children that are 4. If your child is 5 and would like milk you can order it from the Cool Milk 

website. https://www.coolmilk.com/ if you are unsure if your child drinks milk, please ask a 

teacher. 

• Some Oral health slips have yet to be returned. Please could these be returned as soon 

as possible, a new form can be obtained from the School Office. 

Thursday 19th March – Class Photos 

Friday 27th March – Foundation Coffee morning – come for a chat and a coffee, the children will also 
perform some songs! 
Tapestry Challenge  
After our visit from Fireman Jon, we discussed his job as a fireman. Please could the children 
investigate the jobs their grown-ups do and create a poster! These could be brought into school 
or uploaded to tapestry. We look forward to sharing them! 

We thank you for your support, 

Mrs Mundy and Miss O’Donoghue  
EYFS Teachers 
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